
Triangle C of E Primary School Open Days 

We would like to invite all prospective parents and carers of children due to begin Reception in 

September 2023, to come and visit our happy and vibrant school. 

We offer a warm welcome to parents, carers and their pre-school child (if you would like them to come along), to find out more about our 

school.  We are arranging appointments that include a chance to look around school, opportunities to ask any questions you may have and also 

spend a bit of time within the Reception classroom in order to experience the high quality provision on offer.  

The appointments that are on offer are:  

Thursday 3rd November: 10.30 – 11.30, 1.30 – 2.30 or 4.30 – 5.30 

Friday 4th November: 10.30 – 11.30 or 1.30 – 2.30 

So, come and see for yourself! 

To book onto one of our ‘stay and play’ sessions and to look around the school, please Tel 01422 

831558 or email admin@triangle.calderdale.sch.uk. 

When booking, please indicate all sessions that you are available for, so that we can ensure 

groups are manageable in size. 

If you are unable to come along to these sessions, but would still like the opportunity to have a tour of the school, please get in touch so that we 

can arrange a convenient time.  We will do our very best to accommodate you. 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Communication has always been fantastic and we are already 

excited for [my child’s] younger brother to start. We feel it has 

been a kind and supportive environment.’ 

 

‘Triangle is an excellent school. The teachers 

and support staff are fantastic and [my child] 

likes each and every one of them.’ 

‘Thank you so much to the teachers in 

Reception. [My child] loves coming to school 

and I love listening to her talk about her day.’ 

 

‘I am so grateful for the fantastic team in Reception for giving [my 

child] the most amazing first year at school. His excitement and 

enthusiasm for school just shows what an incredible job you all 

do…. We are excited for the rest of his journey at Triangle School. 

Thanks for everything you have done. 

‘Partnerships with parents are felt to be excellent. There 

is a positive atmosphere for learning in the class.’ 

E Watson – National Leader of Education – Oct ’22. 

 

 


